
 

 
 

Coon Rapids Sewer Rehabilitation 

October 20, 2023 

Lining update 

Crews continue to line the maintenance 

structures and televise the sanitary sewer line 

along Wintergreen Street NW from Egret 

Boulevard NW to just south of the railroad tracks 

in Al Flynn Park. 

Due to rain delays, installation of the 

maintenance structure linings will continue 

through the week of October 23.   

Removal of the by-pass temporary conveyance 

piping is now anticipated to begin mid-November, 

following inspection of the newly lined sanitary 

sewer the week of October 30. Restoration will 

follow. 

 

 

What to expect 

Expect some resin and sewer odor as 

crews work near you. 

Access will be maintained during this 

stage of the project.  

Construction activities and schedules are subject to change due to weather and other 

unforeseen circumstances. 

        Contact us 

Contact us with questions or concerns at any time

during the project.  

Email: info@CRSewerRehab.com 

Hotline: 763-463-9661 

Web: www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
coonrapidsrehab 
 
 

 

 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES 

Have updates delivered directly to your email 

or phone! Visit us online and enter your 

information: 

www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 

coonrapidsrehab 

When we update the website, you’ll be the 

first to know. 
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